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CIRCULAR 

DAVPS/AV-IV/CIR/23-24/43               Date: 29.12.23 

 

Dear parents 

Greetings!  

As we approach the end of the year, we would like to inform you about the 

upcoming winter break. In observance of the season, the school will be closed from 

January 1st to January 3rd, 2024. The school will reopen on 4th January.  

 

Clear your fees online or through a cheque.  

 

Happy New Year to all. 

 

Warm wishes 
 

Kusum Bhardwaj 

Principal 
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